
Visit to Hoar Cross Church 

On Friday 31st May a large group of Kings Bromley Historians visited Hoar Cross church. We were welcomed by 
Canon Paul who provided us with tea and biscuits before giving us an interesting introductory talk and a tour. 
The church was built by Emily Meynell Ingram as a memorial to her husband who had died in a riding accident. 
It is unusually large for its parish, is unusually richly decorated and is unusually high church.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An added interest was provided by the fact that Historian Brian Hoyes had paid for the restoration of the organ 
in 2015. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After the tour we were joined by Canon Paul for a meal at the Meynell Arms. Allan Howard is preparing a talk on 
Emily and the church which he will give next year to the Historians. 


